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Dear Dr Barton 

Your licensing decision 

Thank you for telling us that you will want a licence to practise when licensing is 
introduced on 16 November 2009. 

I can confirm that you will be granted a licence on 16 November 2009 provided you 
continue to remain registered on this date. 

Holding a licence will allow you to continue to practise medicine in the UK after licensing 
begins. This means you can continue to exercise the legal privileges which are currently 
restricted by law to doctors who are registered with the GMC. 

We will write to you after licensing begins to confirm your new GMC status. 

Yours sincerely 

Neil Roberts 
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